To: LAFCO Commission

From: John C. Aird

Re. Agenda Item 6C - "UCSC Long Range Development Plan – LAFCO Comment

Letter"

I served as Chairman of CLUE and was intimately involved in all the proceedings that ultimately resulted in the 2008 landmark Settlement Agreement between UCSC, the City, County, CLUE and others. I am therefore very familiar with the issues involved in the university's growth, its current draft LRDP and its many related implications for the campus itself (students, faculty and staff) and the Santa Cruz community and broader environment as well.

I am sorry I am not able to remotely attend your meeting, but did want to express my strong recommendation that the Commission include in its proposed draft "LAFCO Comment Letter" that any application to LAFCO for extraterritorial services will be subject to LAFCO's existing Water Policy including most importantly its Section 3 which is of particular relevance in this case given Santa Cruz's current precarious water security position in the face of current drought conditions and water demands as well as the implications of climate change.

Thank you for your consideration of this important point.

Joe Serrano

From: Russell Weisz <russweisz1@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 9:00 AM

To: LAFCO Info

Subject: UCSC Long Range Development Plan - LAFCO Draft Comment Letter

****CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email.****

Dear Commissioners,

Please agree to include in the letter to UCSC that any application to LAFCO for extraterritorial services must comply with LAFCO Water Policy, This requires per section 3 "In cases where a basin is overdrafted or existing services are not sustainable, a boundary change proposal may be approved if there will be a net decrease in impacts on water resources;". Please include this requirement explicitly in the letter.

thank you,

Russell Weisz

319 Laguna St, Santa Cruz, CA 95060

831 246-1770, russweisz1@gmail.com

Joe Serrano

From: Doug Huskey <doug.huskey@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 9:45 AM

To: LAFCO Info

Subject: Comment for today's meeting

****CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email.****

Dear Commissioners,

Please agree to include in the letter to UCSC that any application to LAFCO for extraterritorial services must comply with LAFCO Water Policy, This requires per section 3 "In cases where a basin is overdrafted or existing services are not sustainable, a boundary change proposal may be approved if there will be a net decrease in impacts on water resources;". Please include this requirement explicitly in the letter.

Best, Doug Huskey 701 Highland Ave. Santa Cruz, CA.